July 9, 2010

Cotton Hollow Condominiums

New Regulation on Dog Policy

At a Special Meeting June 3, 2010 a motion was passed regarding dogs.
As of July 30, 2010 no new dogs will be allowed on the property. All
current Unit Owners or tenants who own dogs will be grandfathered.

No new dogs will be permitted after July 30, 2010.

Attached is a Registration Form. Please fill this out and return it
immediately. List the type of dog you have and include a picture. This
must be sent back to CM Property Management by July 30, 2010.

ALL DOGS LIVING AT COTTON HOLLOW
MUST BE REGISTERED BY JULY 30, 2010

If you own a dog but do not return your completed Registration Form
by the end of July, you will be in violation and fines will be levied
against your account.

Please contact me if you have any questions. We appreciate your
cooperation.

Yours truly,
Mike Famiglietti and

Cotton Hollow Board of Directors






